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Warmest greetings ! 
 

I believe that most PMA members would prefer a loved, respected, united and 
revered PMA. The PMA must speak with one voice on issues affecting the 
members, health and medicine. I am sure you are one with me in this direction.  
 

Allow me to inform you that, henceforth, only the President or his duly designated 
person will be the official spokesperson for the PMA, I appeal to everyone to 
please refrain from issuing any public statement in any form for and in behalf of 
the PMA, much more committing the PMA or the general membership without the 
approval of the president. We want to stay out of controversial issues unless 
under extreme necessity and only with the approval of the Board. 
 

We must not commit the PMA in any issue that may be inimical to our 
organization. 
 

For strict implementation effective immediately. 
 

Thank you for your understanding, cooperation and support ! 
 
 
 
 
 

MODESTO O. LLAMAS, M.D. 
President     
 
 
 


